
 

 

Date: August 16, 2023 

Notice 
Financial Assistance for Incoming First-Year Students at the EEE Department 

 
Dear Students, 

 

We are excited to welcome you to the prestigious Dhaka University and the EEE Department! As you embark on this 

new academic journey, we are pleased to inform you about a wonderful opportunity to receive need-based financial 

assistance through our Alumni Association. 

 

The Alumni Association of the EEE Department at Dhaka University is committed to supporting deserving students 

in their pursuit of academic excellence. In line with this commitment, we are offering need-based financial assistance 

to incoming first-year students of the EEE Department for the academic year 2022-2023 

 

Eligibility Criteria: 

To be eligible for the financial assistance, students must meet the following criteria: 

 

1. Must be an incoming first-year student of the EEE Department at Dhaka University. 

2. Must demonstrate financial need and meet the predetermined criteria for assistance. 

 

Application Process: 

If you believe you meet the eligibility criteria and would like to apply for the need-based financial assistance, please 

follow these steps: 

 

1. Obtain a physical copy from the department office. 

2. Complete the application form with accurate and complete information. 

Submit the duly filled application form along with any required supporting documents to the EEE Department office 

or directly to Dr. Md. Ahsan Habib by September 7, 2023. 

 

Please note that applications submitted after the deadline will not be considered. The selection process will be based 

on the evaluation of the submitted information and documents. 

 

We encourage all eligible students to take advantage of this opportunity and apply for the need-based financial 

assistance. It is our collective goal to support talented students in achieving their academic aspirations and 

contributing to the field of Electrical and Electronic Engineering. 

 

For any inquiries regarding the application process or eligibility criteria, please feel free to contact Dr. Md. Ahsan 

Habib at mahabib@du.ac.bd 

 . 

We wish you the best of luck in your academic journey and look forward to welcoming you to the EEE Department 

at Dhaka University. 

 

Sincerely, 

     
Dr. Mohammad Junaebur Rashid 

General Secretary  

APECE-EEE Alumni Association 

University of Dhaka 

mjrashid@du.ac.bd 

mailto:mahabib@du.ac.bd

